Summary of Baker Branch  AAUW Membership Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Baker Branch of AAUW met at Zephyr at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, September 12th, 2016 for the annual membership meeting with delicious desserts prepared by Barbara McNeil. Eleven were in attendance. President Dixie Driggers was unable to be present. Wanda Raffety introduced and welcomed a special guest from the Ontario Satellite, Lucy Hutchins, who is the NE district director.
Wanda and Roxanna selected a short YouTube presentation to be shown, Barriers and Bias- The Status of Women in Leadership, and a quiz, Are You Biased against Women Leaders?
The meeting adjourned at 8 p.m.
Karen Zimmer, Secretary



